
The Embassy of Canada & the Greenland Representation 
are pleased to welcome

The European Affairs Committee

to an Arctic seminar, fashion show & reception: 

Inuit Living in Canada and Greenland:
The Importance of Sealing

on Wednesday the 11th of January 2012 from 14:00 to 17:00 hours
at the National Museum - Ny Vestergade 10 - 1220 Copenhagen K

We look forward to receiving your response by Monday 9 January 2012 should you 
like to attend

rsvpcopen@international.gc.ca
or +45 33 48 32 00

PROGRAMME 11th of January 2012

14:00 : Welcome statements 
Embassy of Canada & Greenland Representation

14:10 :  Presentations on the importance of sealing and the legal
aspects of the seal ban followed by discussion 
Ms. Aaju Peter

14:40 :  Presentation of research on Arctic garments
Ms. Anne Lisbeth Schmidt

14:50 :  Fashion show 

15:05 :  Visit to the National Museum's Northern Exhibit

15:45 :  Reception
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